From: Angela Renaud

To: Jennifer Burnett
Subject: Site plan control applies and application SP-13-22
Date: January 24, 2023 5:47:11 PM

1, Angela Renaud, have no concerns to the zoning amendment application Z-18-22, severence applications B24/22, and
B25/22 and the site plan control application SP-13-22 to address the EIS mitigation measures. 1 am concerned that future
development in the proposed ammendments could affect my property. T wish fo be notified of the decision of the Council of
the Township of Georgian Bluffs on the proposed zoning by-law amendment and any future proposals.

Sincerely,
Angela Renaud



